
 

 
 
Dear [PATIENT NAME],  
 
Important information about Hillcrest Surgery premises relocation  
 
I am writing to you to inform you that your GP Practice, Hillcrest Surgery,  
337 Uxbridge Road, Acton W3 9RA will be relocating on a permanent basis to  
23-31 King Street, Acton, W3 9LA from Monday 27 January 2025.  You may have 
seen posters at the surgery about the proposed move or attended one of the 
engagement events held at the practice. The new address is:  
 

Hillcrest Surgery    
Ground Floor 
23-31 King Street 
Acton 
W3 9LA 
 
The telephone number will remain the same: 020 8993 0982 
 
Please see the map on page 2 of this letter showing the location of the new address. 
The current premises at 337 Uxbridge Road will not be in use after 27 January 2025. 
 
The practice move will provide Hillcrest Surgery with improved space, access, 
services and facilities for local patients. As a result, we are confident that patients will 
notice improvements in many aspects of their care.   
 
Please visit https://www.hillcrestsurgery.nhs.uk/ to read our FAQ’s for patients 
regarding the move. 
 
 
What does this mean for patients? 
 

You do not need to do anything.  
 
As a patient of Hillcrest Surgery, you will automatically continue to receive General 
Practice services from the surgery at the new site, offered by the same doctors, 
nurses and reception staff.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PATIENT NAME 
Address 
Address 
Post code 
 

Ealing Primary Care Team 
NHS North West London 
West London NHS Trust 

1 Armstrong Way 
London 

UB2 4SD 
 

Tel:  020 3350 4060 
Email: nhsnwl.ealingprimarycare@nhs.net 

 
16 January 2025  

 

https://www.hillcrestsurgery.nhs.uk/


 

 
The telephone number, contact details, website address and opening times will remain 
unchanged. The practice catchment area also remains the same. 
 
If you decide that you do not want to be a registered patient at the practice after the 
move, there are a number of local practices nearby where you can register.  You can 
find these at https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-gp.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the practice directly on 020 8993 0982. 
 
Alternatively, you can contact NHS North West London on 020 3350 4034 or email at 
nhsnwl.lon-nw-pcc@nhs.net.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Assistant Director, Primary Care Contracting and Transformation 
NHS North West London  
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W3 9LA 
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